
 
 

Culver City Equity and Human Relations Advisory Committee 
Equity and Human Relations Awards Ad Hoc Subcommittee 

January 28, 2025 
 

Members of the Equity and Human Relations Awards Ad Hoc Subcommittee are: Chair Samia 
Bano and members Haifaa Moammar, Rebecca Rona-Tuttle, and Carlos Valverde. 
 
The Awards flyer has been designed. The Awards webpages, including the nomination form, 
have been updated to reflect revisions voted upon by EHRAC. 
 
The ad hoc subcommittee will ask City staff to create the social media posts that committee 
members need to market the Awards. The purpose of the flyers is to encourage members of the 
public to nominate people in one or more of the four categories: Individual, Student, Business 
Owner, and Executive Director or President of a Non-Profit Organization. 
 
Members of the ad hoc subcommittee have created a list of Culver City entities such as the 
Senior Center, library and Tanners, where members of EHRAC will distribute one or more flyers. 
We also will request permission of the school district administration to distribute flyers to the 
CCUSD schools. We plan to distribute flyers to all schools in the city, including not only CCUSD 
schools but also various private schools and West Los Angeles College. 
 
The Equity and Human Relations Awards Ad Hoc Subcommittee will request that each EHRAC 
member distribute flyers to at least one city location or club. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


